November 14, 1963

Mr. Howard B. Nelson 5301 Control Ave., N. E.
Bureau of Indian Affairs
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Nelson:

We are aware of the construction program for the Tahlequah Indian School and would be very interested in knowing whether an architect for the project has been selected.

We have several architects in Oklahoma who feel they are well qualified, and, naturally, we would like to see someone from Oklahoma selected.

Any information you can give us will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

David J. Perry Executive Secretary